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The Boeing Company
P.O. Box 3707
Seattle, WA 88124-2207

September 3, 2013
GG-GG-EE6F-REC-13-1021

Re: Limited Modular Approval Request - FCC

FCC ID.: H8V-W13AMOTEF1

Pursuant to the requirements of DA00-1407 for limited modular approval of Part
15 devices:

1.

W

The radio module does not have its own RF shielding and therefore this is
a limited modular approval.

The modulation inputs are buffered such that modulation input is limited.
The module has power input regulation on the power supply input.

The module is certified with specific antennas and these antennas are the
only antennas used by the integrator and provided to the user of the end
device.

The module was tested in a stand-alone configuration.

The module contains a label with the FCC ID clearly displayed. The final
device assembly will contain a label that notifies the user that the device
contains the radio module and references the FCC ID number of the
module.

The Boeing Company does not sell this module as a stand-alone product.
Boeing integrates this module into their own devices and is responsible for
labeling of the module and final assemblies, and for the compliance of the
final assembly with CFR 47, 15.247.

This filing contains evidence of compliance with RF exposure rules.
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Manager, U.S. Spectrum Management
The Boeing Company

Frequency Management Services

P.O. Box 3707

Seattle, WA 98124-2207

Telephone: 866-248-1493




